# February 21, 2018-Booster Club Meeting

7 in attendance including President and Secretary

Opening prayer

### Finances June 2017-January 2018

- Total Income \$53,582
- Net= \$11,377.35
- Spring Soccer Registration is completely paid- no outstanding balances.
- Field Maintenance for 2018-\$10,000
- \$15,000 received from annual campaign and Inshore Classic will allow for the 1<sup>st</sup> phase of the bleachers that will begin in July on the East Side of the field.

#### **King Supper:**

• Save the date, King Supper is Thursday, September 20<sup>th</sup>

## **Clean-up of Concession Stand:**

Thank you to the McDonald, Farrar, Watkins and Boulton families for assisting with the clean-up of the concession stand that was much needed!

#### **Concessions:**

- Unanimous vote to purchase a nacho machine for Fall 2018
- Popcorn machine has been a huge success.
- Need parent volunteers for spring sports at concession stand. Please think about volunteering if you have a child participating in a spring sport.

#### **Banners:**

• Please continue to spread the word that we are still selling banners to go around the fields. Spring Soccer is coming up and St. Michael is still utilizing our fields.

#### **End of the Year Sports Party!:**

- Tentatively scheduled for Wednesday, May 9th
- Early Registration for Fall Sports
- Recognizing all winter/spring sports
- If anyone is interested in putting a slideshow together, please contact Lucy Watkins

#### 5<sup>th</sup> Grade Girls and Up Uniforms:

• Currently looking at new uniforms for 5<sup>th</sup> Grade Girls and older for Fall 2018 Volleyball and Basketball

#### **Summer Camps:**

- Spring Football Camp by Kyle Morris
- Speed and Agility Summer camp by Patrick McGovern

## **Sock Hop late April or early May:**

- Dance held in the CTK Gym for 6<sup>th</sup>-8<sup>th</sup> graders
- Discussing 5<sup>th</sup> Grade Parents to Chaperone
- \$10 per attendee
- Parents to bring snacks
- Looking for a committee to help make the event a success.
- Shirts will be sold to help aid in the costs

# Hoopalooza Meeting scheduled for Sunday, March 4th at 2:00pm:

Meeting held at O'Hara-Watkins office in Daphne, AL

All those that are interested in volunteering for Hoopalooza, please plan on attending this meeting! Please contact Bill Boulton with any questions at billboulton14@gmail.com.

Next Meeting scheduled for Wednesday, March 7th at 6:00pm. All parents are welcome.